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Factory farms are polluting our air and water, taking up all the ground water from 

family farmers and citizens who live near them.  The animals are treated terribly from 

the Monet they’re born to being taken to slaughter.  The factory farms are crowding 

out the local family farms and not even paying their workers fair wages or decent 

accommodations.  We do not need anymore factory farms in our state.  Many of us 

prefer locally sourced/grown and organic food, besides! 


